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29 October 2017
 Sobriety Roadcheck in Cheektowaga Nets Five Drug

Arrests
  

 
NEW YORK STATE POLICE 

 Major Edward J. Kennedy
 Troop A Commander

  
  

  
 
PRESS RELEASE

 On October 28, 2017 the New York State Police conducted a
Sobriety checkpoint in conjunction with Cheektowaga Police
Department on Harlem Rd in the Town of Cheektowaga. The
following arrests were made:

  
 Nadir S. Flood, age 20, of Buffalo was arrested for Unlawful
Possession of Marijuana after he was found to possess less
than 25 grams of Marijuana. Flood  was released on an
appearance ticket returnable to the Town of Cheektowaga on
11/06/17 at 9:00 A.M.

  
 Michael F. Jaworski , age 21, of Buffalo was arrested for
Unlawful Possession of Marijuana after he was found to
possess less than 25 grams of Marijuana. Jaworski  was
released on an appearance ticket returnable to the Town of
Cheektowaga on 11/06/17 at 9:00 A.M.

  
 Tyrone R. Harris, age 22, of Cheektowaga was arrested for
Unlawful Possession of Marijuana after he was found to
possess less than 25 grams of Marijuana. Harris was released
on an appearance ticket returnable to the Town of
Cheektowaga on 11/06/17 at 9:00 A.M.

  
 Maurice Mcentire , age 20, of Buffalo was arrested for
Unlawful Possession of Marijuana after he was found to
possess less than 25 grams of Marijuana. Harris was released
on an appearance ticket returnable to the Town of
Cheektowaga on 11/13/17 at 9:00 A.M.

  
 Latonio L. Houston, age 28, of Cheektowaga was arrested for
Unlawful Possession of Marijuana after he was found to
possess less than 25 grams of Marijuana. Harris was released
on an appearance ticket returnable to the Town of
Cheektowaga on 11/15/17 at 9:00 A.M.
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